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Today, March 23 Planned Parenthood of Halifax, Dart­

mouth and Halifax County will hold its 
Annual General Meeting, Tuesday 4th. 
April 1978, 8:00 p.m., Seminar Room 2, 
Charles Tupper Medical Building. 9:00 
p.m. refreshments. The meeting will be 
followed with a panel discussion ‘Our 
Children and Sex Education’ at 9:15 
p.m.

Updaté Calendar Is a service provided by The Dalhousle Gazette. To enter your notice 
In the calendar, please send a typed copy to the Dalhousle Gazette, Dalhousie Stu­
dent Union Building, Dalhousle University, Halifax, B3H 4J2; or drop It off In the of­
fice, third floor SUB; or at the SUB enquiry desk, first floor SUB. Notices must be 
received by the Monday previous to each Issue.

The Academy Award winning film 
Harlan County U.S.A. is returning to 
Halifax by popular demand. An audi­
ence of over 400 applauded this film last 
week at Dalhousie. It is a film one 
should not miss. Time: 7:30 p.m. 
Thursday, March 23, Theatre A, Burke 
Education Centre, Saint Mary’s Univer­
sity, Inglis St., next to Canadian 
Martyrs Church. Admission only $1. 
Co-sponsors OXFAM and SMU Sociol­
ogy Department.

Doug Willard will speak about the latest 
methods of furniture refinishing at the 
Dartmouth Regional Library - Wood- 
lawn Mall Branch on Wednesday, 
March 29 at 7 p.m. Admission free.

The ‘Fifth Annual Societies Show’
opens at the Nova Scotia Museum from 
March 4-April 16. The Halifax Coin 
Club, Nova Scotia Bird Society, Photo­
graphic Guild of Nova Scotia and the 
Scotian Railroad Society are the ex­
hibitors in this museum show.

Mount Saint Vincent University choir 
will present the first full-scale produc­
tion of the musical comedy, Alexander 
under the direction of Sister Margaret 
Young; choir selections will be directed 
by James Farmer. The score includes 14 
different musical numbers and features 
a cast of 30.

Alexander will be presented March 
31 and April 1,8 p.m., and April 2, 2:30 
p.m. in Seton Academic Centre audir 
torium. Tickets are available at the 
Mount art gallery or at the door.

Provincial Philatelic Exhibition, April 
7-14, 1978, 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. and 
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. daily. (Dalhousie 
Art Centre closed Monday April 10.) 
Stamp Auction - Sunday April 9 at 2:00 
p.m., everybody welcome. Admission 
Free. Official opening April 7 at 7 p.m. 
Everyone attending the opening will 
receive a souvenir of philatelic value. 
An exhibition of rare old stamps and 
postal history and of stamps which are 
fascinating to collect.

A

Wednesday, March 29. DSM Lit Table, 
SUB Lobby, 11:30-3:30 p.m. Marxist- 
Leninist classics and revolutionary 
literature books and periodicals from 
around the world. Resolutions from the 
recent Canadian Student Movement 
conference.

An informal lunch meeting by The 
Overseas Book Centre will be held on: 
March 23, 1978 from 12:30-1:30 p.m. at 
International Education Centre, Burke 
Building, Saint Mary's University, 
Halifax, Nova Scotia. Nina Ross is the 
speaker. Tea, coffee and sandwiches 
will be served.

Wednesday, March 29. The Marxist- 
Leninist Forum presents the topic: 
Make the Rich Pay! for the economic 
attacks upon students, staff and faculty.
This topic will present the theory and 
tactics of the proletariat on the 
economic struggles of the students, 
clarify the political economy in the state 
education sector and expose the anti­
student policies of the student hacks 
and revisionist National Union of 
Students. 7:30 p.m., Room 316, Dal 
SUB, every Wednesday evening. Orga­
nized by Dal Student Movement.

Folk and Bluegrass Musicians! The
Middlebury College Activities Board is 
sponsoring its Fourth Annual Folk and 
Bluegrass Festival and Competition on 
April 28 and 29, 1978. All folk and/or 
bluegrass musicians are welcome. The 
contest will be limited to the first 30 
performers to apply. There will be $600 
in prizes awarded. Deadline for appli­
cations is April 15th. For complete 
information concerning the Festival and 
for application forms, write to: Folk and 
Bluegrass Festival, Box C2540, Middle­
bury College, Middlebury, Vermont 
05753.

Friday, March 24
The 1974 horror film, The Reincarnation 
of Peter Proud, will be shown at 7:00 
and 9:00 p.m. on Friday, March 24, in 
the Life Sciences Building (room 2815). 
Admission is $1.50 (Restricted). Tickets 
available at the door.

Saturday, April 1st. Eight Years of 
CPC[M-L]. Rally on the 8th Anniversary 
of the founding of the Communist Party 
of Canada (Marxist-Leninist). All 
friends of the Party and Dal Student 
Movement are warmly invited to attend. 
Revolutionary songs and social func­
tion. Time and place to be announced.Saturday, March 25 The Dalhousie School of Library Service 

offers a mini-course in “Budgeting for 
Libraries in a time of Fiscal Crisis’’ on 
Wednesday evenings March 29 and 
April 5 from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. in Room 
3615, Killam Library. Offered by Dr. 
Scott Bruntjen of Shippensburg State 
College, Pennsylvania and presently 
Librarian-in-Residence at the School. 
For registration details please contact 
the School Office at 424-3656.

The 1977 Annual General Meeting of 
the Nova Scotia Women’s Field Hockey 
Association will be held Sunday, April 
2nd, 1978 at 2:00 p.m. in the Killam 
Library, Dalhousie University. Room 
location will be announced on arrival. 
All members and interested persons are 
invited to attend.

The Mae West film classic, Klondike 
Annie, will be shown at 7:00 and 9:00 
p.m. on Saturday, March 25, in the Life 
Sciences Building (Room 2815). Admis­
sion is $1.50 ($1.00 for children). 
Tickets available at the door.

General Notices

LOST: 1 pair of glasses on the Dalhousie 
Campus. If found, please call 423-2427.

The German Department will show Wenn 
süb das Mondlicht auf den Hiigeln 
schlaft, April 5, at 8 p.m. in the 
MacMechan Auditorium, Killam Library. 
No admission charge.

Monday, March 27
Wanted: A bunny costume (preferably 
pink) to be borrowed for Easter. 
Contact Diane at 429-2426.

Coming SoonThe School of Library Service of 
Dalhousie University presents a lecture 
entitled “Recent developments In li­
brary networks in the United States and 
Australia’’ by Christopher Hunt, 
Librarian, James Cook University, 
Queensland, Australia, on Monday, 
March 27 at 9:00 a.m. For further 
information contact the School Office at 
424-3656.

Dr. Emanuel Rubin, visiting speaker for 
the Faculty of Medicine’s Friday at Four 
series at Dalhousie University, March 
31, is professor and chairperson of the 
Department of Pathology and Labora­
tory Medicine and of the College of 
Allied Health Professions at Hahne­
mann Medical College in Philadelphia.

Dr. Rubin will lecture on “Alcohol 
and the Liver” at the Friday-at-Four 
session and will also lead a number of 
seminars during his visit.
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Tuesday, March 28
The Mount Saint Vincent University 
continuing education department is 
offering a special non-credit program 
designed to help people assess their 
strengths and weaknesses and learn to 
make constructive decisions. “How To 
Decide” is a six-week course, Tuesdays 
and Thursdays, March 28 through April 
13, which will cost $15. Child care is 
available. For more information, call 
443-4450, local 243 or 244.

“Libraries and Popular Education: A
Symposium” will be presented by the 
School of Library Service, Dalhousie 
University and the Nova Scotia Library 
Association on Friday, March 31, 
10:30-4:00. Speakers will include Dr. 
Guy Henson, Dr. Patrick Keane and 
Professor Boris Raymond. For registra­
tion details please contact the School 
Office at 424-3656.
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Friday, March 31, 7:30 p.m. Public 
meeting of the Joint Committee of the
East Indian Defence Committee, West 
Indian People’s Organization and the 
Canadian People’s [Citizens and Resi­
dents] Defence Committee, against 
state-organized racist attacks and other 
forms of attacks upon the Canadian 
people. Room 113, Weldon Law Build­
ing. Open to the public.

Wednesday, March 29
Wednesday, March 29, at 8:30 p.m. 
piano student Marian Beare will be 
giving a graduation recital in the Sir 
James Dunn Theatre in the Arts Centre. 
Along with Beare, voice student 
Barbara Friis will sing a few selections.


